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	October 22, 2004
	


Ms. Carole J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr., S.W.

Olympia, WA 98504

Re:
Docket No. UT-043023
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed are an original and thirteen copies of a request by Preferred Long Distance, Inc. for approval of amendments to the interconnection agreement between Preferred and Qwest.  In addition, attached is an electronic copy of the filing, along with an index to the electronic filing.  If you have any questions please contact me at (415) 765-8443.

Very truly yours,

John L. Clark
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